Nathalia Primary School



Newsletter – August 31st, 2016

Learning For Life

Nathalia Kids Are Friendly Kids. This Week: "Making Decisions in a Group"

School Concert

The children and teachers are very excited about the school concert next Thursday night. Every grade has been practicing their acts and I'm sure they will put on a fantastic performance on the night. The concert, which is being held at the Nathalia Community Centre, begins at 7.30pm and will run for about an hour. I'm looking forward to our school community coming together and enjoying the 2016 Nathalia Primary School Concert.

Footy Colours and Father's Day

We're looking forward to the Footy Colours Day on Friday. This is an out of uniform day where the children attend school in their favourite footy colours and participate in all sorts of footy related activities throughout the day.

Fathers Day Breakfast

The Father's Day Breakfast will kick off at 8.15am for all the dad's and kids this Friday. Later in the day the children will have the opportunity to buy dad a gift at the school Father's Day stall. Prices range from \$2-\$5 for a gift for Father's Day.

Parent - Teacher Interviews

Parents have the opportunity to meet with their child's classroom teacher and should contact the school to arrange a mutually convenient time for an interview. It is important that parents and teachers meet regularly and work together to enhance the educational outcomes for their children. Teachers are available before and after school and some times through the day. It is important that all parents make contact with the school to arrange an interview time before the end of term three. Thanks, Chris McCallum—Principal

Students of the Week "Respecting the Opinions of Others" Lilly Peachey, Brandon Hatton, Cristian Arnott,

Elliott Binks, Jai-Dee Riseley



Mathletics Champions!



Good Sports Abbey Sheahan and Rayyan Shaik

2nd—Fathers Day BBQ

Dates to Remember:

Footy Colours

8th—School Concert

12, 13, 14th —Parent Interviews

16th—School Athletic Sports

End of term (2.20pm dismissal)

October

September

3rd—School Resumes

6th— Nathalia PS Pre-school playgroup begins (information attached)

Phone: 58662677 Email: Nathalia.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au Website: nathaliaps.vic.edu.au



Play2Learn Supported Playgroup









Nathalia Primary School

Thursdays during school term 9.30 – 11.30 Commencing Term 4 2016

Nathalia Primary School Bromley St Nathalia

Program operates during school term

Everyone is welcome ©

Save the Children playgroups are free, fun and have lots of activities for kids from 0-5 years. And, there's also a healthy snack provided!

